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‭DATE:‬ ‭December 5, 2023‬

‭TYPE:‬ ‭Action Required‬

‭At the November 7 board meeting, the Board of Directors approved resolution 2023/2024-003,‬
‭Replacement Educational Programs and Operations (EP&O) levy, to be included on the‬
‭February 13, 2024 ballot.‬

‭RCW 29A.32.280 states that it is the local jurisdiction’s responsibility to formally appoint the‬
‭committees that prepare pro or con statements to be included in the voter’s pamphlet. If the‬
‭Board is unable to name committees, County representatives will attempt to make the‬
‭appointments. The opportunity has been posted on the district website since October 18.‬

‭Staff recommend that Stacey Birk be appointed to the pro committee. A con committee has not‬
‭yet approached the District.‬

‭Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board appoint Stacey Birk to the EP&O pro‬
‭committee.‬

‭Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting‬
‭and is prepared for the future of their choice‬

‭www.stanwood.wednet.edu‬


